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Hello, my name is Jose Canchola from Columbia Gorge Community Collage and I 

think aircraft maintenance is better in a facility on an airport because of my reasons 

down below. 

 

1. It will be more hands on and this will attract more student into the program 

 

2. There are more space to work and more equipment that the students can work 

with to enhance the learning experience. 

 

3. Bigger class so more students can attend the class and half can work on the 

facility and the other have can work on lessons and reading. 

 

4. A Facility will get student to get a feel of what the aviation world looks like and the 

experience the person will go through in a real job and will reinforce the safety 

protocols and becoming more responsible with the bigger machinery since we don't 

have much machinery with the small space. 

 

5. It will allow students to actually enjoy the program with all the resources the school 

got to offer and actually see whether they like the program or not. 


